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July 28, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Orange-Ulster BOCES Community, 
 

Effective July 29, 2021, Orange-Ulster BOCES is mandating the wearing of 
face masks in all buildings for all faculty, staff and students regardless of 
vaccination status.  This is due to the latest recommendations from the 
Center for Disease Control (CDC) and an increase of COVID-19 cases in 
Orange County.   
 
Please contact your program administrator with any questions. 
 

It is important that if you are exhibiting signs or symptoms of COVID-19, you 
remain at home and contact your healthcare provider. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

  
William J. Hecht 
Chief Operating Officer 


